
 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To someone who has experienced a Traumatic Brain 
Injury (TBI) as well as their loved ones, no words are more comforting 

than  
 

 
 

The Head Injury Association is a unique, and highly specialized not-for- 
profit organization dedicated to helping TBI Survivors & their families 

maximize their potential and return to as normal a life as possible. 
 
 

 

N O r g S r e C o na o i .  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

    

For more information and referrals please contact 
Admissions Specialist 

Kristi Shaffer at Kshaffer@headinjuryassoc.org 
Phone: 1-877-466-2245 

www.headinjuryassoc.org 
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